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                                                          Please take a look.
Dear Parents,

     Summer vacation is over and school days are here again. Welcome to first grade! This is a year in which you will see great growth in your child’s reading ability and his or her desire to explore other areas of interest.  I am excited about being a part of this process with your child and his/her family.  Anytime you feel a need to discuss your child’s progress, please call the school at 529-4151 or email, ccross@up140.org .  I feel that good communication between parents and the teacher is vital to your child’s success.  Please try to schedule visits to the classroom in advance. 
      The following are some suggestions that you need to know to help your child through his/her first grade year.  

     Please make sure your child brings his/her backpack and take-home folder to school each day.  Check this folder each evening for papers and notes.  Go over each paper with your child to encourage him/her and explain the directions or correct any errors.  This is an excellent review.  There will be a Friday Folder sent home with important information from the school as well. The Friday Folder is school wide effort to communicate with all parents. 
      You should send a note whenever there is any change in bus delivery or pick up.  Children will not be allowed to go home with anyone else without a note from you.  Please let Kidz Club know if there is a change as well.  Remind your child to give all notes to me when he or she arrives at school.  

       I am looking forward to helping you make this a successful year for your child.








Sincerely,








Mrs. Cross
